
 
First Presbyterian Church  

of Port Townsend 
 

Sarah (Dusty) Westall 
Memorial Scholarship 

 
The First Presbyterian Church of 
Port Townsend is offering 
scholarships for 2021-2022. The 
intent of these scholarships is to 
support students who will attend 
a Christian college or university. 
 
Preference will be given to 
students participating in First 
Presbyterian Church of Port 
Townsend. 
 
 
 

Completed applications and 
supporting materials must be 
received by 3 pm- May 12, 2021 
 
Mail to:  
Sarah (Dusty) Westall 
Memorial Scholarship Committee 
First Presbyterian Church 
of Port Townsend 
1111 Franklin St 
Port Townsend, WA 98368 
 
   Guidelines for applicants: 
 

• Must be a high school  
 graduate and accepted for   
 admission by an accredited  
 Christian college or  
 university 

 
• Minimum of 3.0 GPA in high  
   school/college or above  
   average SAT score 
 
• Church and/or community  
   involvement 
 
• Evidence of leadership skills 
 
• Student from East Jefferson    
  County 

 
 
 
 

Application must include an 
essay with the following: 
 
1. Explain your education  

plans and career goals 
 

2. Description of school and/or  
community activities 
including church, service 
clubs and volunteer service 

 
3. Significant honors, awards or 

achievement that will 
aid you in being successful 
in higher education 

 
4. Your involvement with 

your church and what this 
has meant to you 

 
5. Need for this scholarship  

 
   Your application packet must   
    include: 
 
    1. Current copy of your transcript 
 
    2. Two current letters of reference    
        from a member of the school  
        staff,  community or employer 
         
   3. Paper clip materials for   
       submission, no notebooks or 
       binders. Do not include award 
       certificates or similar. 


